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Photodermatology Unit, St John’s Institute of Dermatology, 1st Floor, Counting House, Guy’s Hospital

Great Maze Pond, London SE1 9RT
Email: nichola.mair@kcl.ac.uk
Website: www.phototherapysupport.net

October 2020
Dear Colleagues,
This is a short note to let you know that our next update has been planned for 26th November 2020 at 15:00-17:00 once again using zoom technology.

We have an interesting programme, comprising of a pre-recorded lecture about the new vitiligo guidelines, given by Consultant Dermatologist Dr Ljubomir Novakovic a member of the working group putting together the guidelines with a live Q & A session following it.
A live webinar from Medical Physicist Dr Paul Freeman and Simon Miller from Athrodax discussing where to go now Waldmann have ceased making phototherapy machinery and also another opportunity to go into breakout rooms and discuss with colleagues the impact of Covid-19 in your own clinical areas and strategies you are implementing. 
Please email back if you and/or your colleagues wish to attend.

As always, we would like to encourage as many of you as possible to attend.

Closer to the time details regarding zoom meeting id and password will be given.

Looking forward to seeing you virtually at the update!

Best Wishes,
Nichola

Nichola Mair RGN Dip N

Outreach Nurse and Network Coordinator
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